
From: Stephen Baugh 
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 4:17 PM 
To: webposting 
Subject: FW: LA-RZ-2023.1 
 
See below correspondence and the Planner's response for inclusion on the website under LA-RZ-2023.1. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Stephen Baugh 
Island Planner, Local Planning Services 
Islands Trust | T 250-247-2201 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Stephen Baugh  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 4:15 PM 
To: Gordon Scott  
Subject: RE: LA-RZ-2023.1 
 
Hi Gordon, 
 
The Lasqueti Island Local Trust Committee does have a meeting on March 4, 2024 at the Judith Fischer 
Centre, you can see the agenda and details about the time and location of the meeting on the Islands 
Trust website here: https://islandstrust.bc.ca/event/lasqueti-ltc-regular-meeting-5-2/ 
 
One of the items on the agenda is this rezoning application, LA-RZ-2023.1. The agenda also includes a 
time for public comments in the "Town Hall" section of the agenda near the beginning of the meeting. 
Public comments can be made during the town hall regarding this application or related to other items 
on the agenda. The staff report is part of the agenda package which can be accessed at the link I 
included above. The Local Trust Committee will consider the application and may make a decision at the 
March 4 meeting, although they could choose to defer making a decision on the application to a future 
meeting. 
 
Regards, 
 
Stephen Baugh 
Island Planner, Local Planning Services 
Islands Trust | T 250-247-2201 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gordon Scott   
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 11:11 AM 
To: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: LA-RZ-2023.1 
 
Greetings. 

https://islandstrust.bc.ca/event/lasqueti-ltc-regular-meeting-5-2/
mailto:sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca
mailto:telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca


 
I understand that there will be a public meeting regarding this rezone next Monday the 4th of March 
here on Lasqueti where the staff report will be presented.  
 
Will the staff report be avavible before the March 4th meeting?  
 
Will the Trustees be taking public comment at that time?  
 
Will the trustees make a decision regarding this application at their March 4th meeting?  
 
Thank-you for your reply. 
 
Gordon Scott 

Lasqueti Island, BC 
V0R 2J0  


